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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 

 
READY, RESPECTFUL, SAFE  
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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of the Year 6 preparation for SATs, we have organised a range of educational technology to 
support your child’s learning such as Learn by Questions which is a fantastic learning tool.  
 
Beginning on Tuesday 28th February, we will commence an online learning booster session after school. 
These tasks will be linked to previous in class teaching to revise and further challenge their 
understanding using laptops or tablets. These sessions will run alongside the Monday boosters. It is 
strongly advised that your child participates in these activities. We are sure you will all understand and 
appreciate the value of these extra resources available for your child and we look forward to your 
support.  
 
As with the Monday boosters, pupils will have a break time from 3:15pm-3:30pm, where they can bring 
their own snack. The sessions will then run from 3:30pm until 4:30pm and pupils should be collected 
from the front of school or travel home alone as normal.  
 
The dates will be as follows:  
 

• Tuesday 28th February 2023  

• Tuesday 7th March 2023 

• Tuesday 14th March 2023 

• Tuesday 21st March 2023  

• Tuesday 28th March 2023  

• Tuesday 18th April 2023  

• Tuesday 25th April 2023 
 
It is expected that all Year 6 pupils attend all sessions. Please let school know if your child will be 
travelling home in a different way to normal via email (office@stjohnvianneynewcastle.org). If they are 
unable to attend for a particular reason we would appreciate it if you could contact school to let us 
know.  
 
Kind regards,  
J. Allen and J. Black  

Mr. J. Allen and Mrs. J. Black 
Year 6 Teachers 
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